
A Year in East Asia Begins 
We only had 11 days to rest in the States before we headed to Chicago for a week 
of  briefing and training with our whole team (right).  Our team of  7 consists of  
us, two single guys, Steven and Peter (L to R), and three single gals, Jamie, Bao 
and Priscilla. We all have very different personalities but unique callings in 
coming on this STINT year and it’s been just fun bonding and laughing together. 

One huge blessing is that they love our kids and don’t 
even mind babysitting! !
  On August 21, we arrived in East Asia 
as a team and since then we’ve been moving in, buying 
necessities for the year as well as starting language classes on September 1st. Please pray for us to 
connect well with one another while having the goal to meet 500 freshmen that we can contact 
throughout the semester. We are asking the Spirit to help us as we desire to see our campus and 
city reached for Christ! Can’t wait to share with you what happens this first month! !
  Blessings,

MATTHEW 6:10
KINGDOM COME
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East Asia Summer Project Update 
After 12 hours of  travel, extra heavy luggage, our team finally made it back safely to the United States. This summer has 
been, as quoted by our team, an "eye opening", "amazing", "life-changing" experience, in which we "learned a lot" either 
about ourselves or about the culture of  East Asia, and how God is working over here.  After 6 weeks of  making new 
friends on campus, taking language classes, learning a new culture, and trekking through crazy amounts of  heat, we as a 
team initiated 360 conversations, gained 124 contacts, engaged in 131 Spiritual conversations, shared the Gospel 60 times, 
gave away 21 bibles to our friends, and 1 person prayed to receive Christ! We have a new sister in Christ, Praise the Lord!    ! !!!

!!!!!
God truly provided for us as we slowly adjusted to our new home city and felt Him preparing us to lead a team with the 
stressors of  being overseas while being parents. We were even able to find an apartment very close to our university with a 
friendly, gracious landlord. She even speaks English! We also feel much more at ease as we got to practice the native 
language and take language classes that we will continue taking.


